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1st November 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

Unfortunately, cases of COVID-19 in the county and schools in general continued to rise prior to the 
half-term break.  Even though the number of positive cases within Littledean C of E Primary School 

have been lower than other local schools, it is important that we try to be proactive and manage the 
rate of infection in order to reduce the potential disruption to learning.  This being the case we have 
made a few changes which will take effect from Tuesday 2nd November 2021. 

In order to reduce the number of parents gathering in the back playground at the start and end of the 
school day we will changing the start and finish times to: 

 Start Finish 

Holly Leaves & Holly Berries 8.40 2.55 

Chestnut & Maple 8.50 3.05 

Where there are siblings in different classes we ask that you bring your children in for the 8.50 start 
and collect at 3.05. 

We also ask that visitors to the school site resume wearing a face mask if they are able to. 

We will be working on the basis of the infants being in a bubble together and the juniors being in a 

bubble.  They will have break times and lunchtimes with their bubbles and we will not be mixing them 
for the foreseeable future. Collective worship will be carried out via Zoom in their classrooms 
throughout the week. 

Parent consultations will be carried out via telephone, we will share more information about how this 
will work within the next week.  

We thank you for your continued support with this. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Hayley McGoldrick 
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